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The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

Michael Breunig

mbreunig@windstream.net

The weather has started to change and the time has already been moved up, so it’s 

about time for the flying season to get underway. Several of our club members were 

in attendance for the aviation roundtable meeting at the Aviation Museum. Keith 

Sessions, AMA Chief Financial Officer, was very informative on the new FAA Act and 

what we should look forward to in the future. I am sure the attendees we will be 

briefing us at our upcoming meeting on the subject. 

I hope to see you at the meeting. 

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2019 Till Cold

KY Bluegrass Vintage Festival Fly-in........................  May 20-21, 2019           

LMAC Club Picnic & Fun Fly........................................  TBD  2019

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in.......................................  Sept. 19-22, 2019

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. TBD  2019

LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 9, 2019

2018 Calendar of Events
(Email John Royalty to add event dates)

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....  May 25, 2019

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………  August 31, 2019

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Indoor Fly In…………………..…..…………………April 6, 2019

Spring Fun Fly…………………………….…….…  May 11, 2019

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In………...……….  June 8, 2019

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... September 28, 2019

Indoor Fly-In…………………………………………..November 2, 2019

Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

No Treasurers Report submitted at time of newsletter publishing. 
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Minutes of February 14,2019 Meeting
By John Royalty

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Thursday, March 14, at 7:00 PM

Meeting Location: 

Morning Pointe Senior Center

150 Richmond Road

Lexington, KY
Visitors are Welcome !!

 The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

was called to order on February 14, 2019  by club president Mickey 

Breunig at 7:05pm.

 A motion was made by Mickey Bruenig to approve the minutes of the 

January 10, 2018 meeting  minutes posted in the monthly newsletter.  

Seconded by Mike Higgins and approved by vote of members present.

 Mickey Bruenig made a motion to approve the treasurers report as 

reported in the newsletter, was seconded by Paul Bail and approved 

by vote of the members present.

 Old Business

 Landfill approved trained members to retrive downed airplanes in 

landfill property. Dave Price is still working on training. 

 Mickey and Carrol will be at Coyote Hobbies on Feb-23, or March 3 for 

dues collection. 

 New Business

 The 2019 budget will be presented at meeting by Carrol. Motion was 

made to  approved 2019 budget by Mickey , was seconded by Gayle 

Moore.    Approved by vote by members present. 

• Dan Thompson meet with Legency Center and is having a Show & Tell 

on    March 30 from 1pm till 3pm. Members are ask to bring planes for 

static display. 

• Discussion about FAA regulations and upcoming changes. 

 Mickey Bruenig made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:06pm, 

seconded by Gayle Moore and approved by a vote of members 

present.
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LMAC Static Display w/Legacy Center 
by Dan Thompson

On Saturday March 30, 2019 the LMAC was asked to put on a static display from 1 to 

3 PM at the Legacy Center at Man-O-War and Nicholasville road.

I would like to have at least 10 volunteers to display their planes. 

Planes can be any size or type.

For example, I will be taking a LT40 float plane and something else to be determined.

Due to the age of the guest, I would like to see some war planes.

Contact me at wb4guk@aol.com or 859-221-8421 if you can help. Dan Thompson

***************************************************************************************************

**

Dan Thompson

wb4guk@aol.com

Cartoon Corner
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Paul Bail pbailjr@yahoo.com

Secretary -Jim Newberry                jjlexky@yahoo.com

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2019 Club Officers

Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our primary focus is

on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and parts for airplanes, helicopters,

cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot cars. All of our staff participates directly in the

hobby in some form or fashion. Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com


